From: Marge & Dick Frank

To: Nelson, Kevin (DOA)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] : Town of Charlestown Comprehensive Town Plan Update ID# CHA-CP-21
Date: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 5:43:59 AM

Dear Mr. Nelson and committee,

I have concerns about the newly submitted Town of Charlestown’s Comprehensive Town Plan. It is my
understanding this plan should express the opinions and needs of all the taxpayers of Charlestown. The town
council ordered a town wide survey to be sent to everyone but to date has not been done.

Please do not approve this Comprehensive Plan until the survey is done and the plan reflect the wishes of the
people. Thank you for your service.

Marjorie Frank
4700 Old Post Rd
Charlestown, RI 02813

June 29, 2021
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